The Municipality of BADGER has issued a Boil Water Advisory for the residents connected
to the Earle Street water main only as of September 13, 2019.

The boil water advisory has been issued for the following reason(s):

Due to

maintenance work on the Earle Street water main upgrading water laterals.

Consumers are advised to bring water that you might ingest to a rigorous rolling boil for
one (1) minute.

For example, boil water used for:

R AR R

drinking ' =5 cooking
brushing teeth = washing fruits and vegetables
making ice =D making coffee/tea and other hot drinks.

making juice from concentrate and powders
making infant formula and cereal

For further information about the Boil Water Advisory, please call:

The Town Office: 709-539-2406

Government Service Centre: 709-292-4206
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